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The Tucson Rodeo Foundation, Inc. announces the Glenn and Susan Dabbs Scholarship Fund 
 

Tucson, AZ (October 22, 2024) The Tucson Rodeo Foundation(“TRF”) proudly announces the Glenn and 
Susan Dabbs Scholarship Fund (“Fund”).   

 

The Dabbs initiated and funded the scholarship to support the TRF and its mission to assist those who 
aspire to contribute to the western way of life through the enthusiastic pursuit of a career within the 
agriculture, farm and ranch, equine, bovine, ovine, veterinary medicine, or western sports industries.  

 

Active in the Tucson community, Glenn served on the Tucson Rodeo Committee Board of Directors and 
is a past Chairman of the Tucson Rodeo.  Susan spent her career in education, and they believe the 
TRF’s mission aligns with their desire to assist the young people of Southern Arizona.  

 

The scholarship is open to students enrolled in the University of Arizona College of Agriculture, Life & 
Environmental Sciences, The University of Arizona College of Veterinary Medicine, and the Pima 
Community College Veterinary Technician Training Program. Those interested in applying online for a 
scholarship from the Fund can go to the TRF website www.tucsonrodeofoundation.org.   

 

If you have questions, please email trfinfo2022@gmail.com.   

 

Online donations to the TRF can be made on the website. Please visit and follow the TRF on the Tucson 
Rodeo Foundation Facebook and Instagram sites. The TRF is a duly incorporated Arizona nonprofit 
corporation under the Internal Revenue Service code 501(c)(3). 
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